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In the Matter of
LO!1G ISLA!10 LIGHTING COMPANY

(Shoreham fluclear Power Station, Unit 1)
Docket tio. 50-322

Dear Rich:

By your letter of May 23, 1979, you requested a copy of a NRC Staff Report
mentioned in a recent newspaper article. I ha',e not been able to ascertain *

the precise report to which that article refers. It appears, however, that
the report referenced may be NUREG-0560 entitled " Staff Report on The Generic
Assessment of Feedwater Transients in Pressurized Water Reactors Designed
by The Babcock & Wilcox Company". A copy of this report is enclosed for
your u?e.

Since ly,

,vLA- /E< w
Richard K. Hoefling
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure: As Stated

cc (w/o encl.):
Elizabeth S. Bowers, Esq.
Dr. Oscar H. Paris
Mr. Frederick J. Shon
Edward M. Barrett, Esq.
Edward J. Walsh, Esq.
Ralph Shapiro, Esq.
Howard L. Blau, Esq.
W. Taylor Reveley, III, Esq.
Jeffrey Cohen, Esq.
Mr. J. P. Novarr
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